
 
 

 

RE: Special Meetings 

June 24, 2021 

Dear Members, 

Our Special Meeting scheduled on Thursday, June 24th at 6:30pm, has to be postponed due to 
unforeseen circumstances.   

We had a sudden passing of a staff member in one of our workplaces last night which has impacted 
not only a few members of our board but all of the members in that workplace. We want to 
allow everyone the ability to grieve today.  

As well, I have had a parent who has been taken in for emergency surgery today.  

This is an important meeting and we want everyone to have the ability to have their opinions heard 
on this topic.   

Our next General Meeting is scheduled for September 22, 2021. We will schedule the Special 
Meeting for that night as well. Advance notice and details will be provided. Hopefully we can have 
in-person meetings by September.  

Thank you all for understanding.  

If you have any questions, please contact your Unit VP.  

In Solidarity,  
 

 
Shireen Clark 
President, CUPE Local 374 
 


